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Recently, Senator Robach had the opportunity to attend, and speak at, a ribbon cutting

ceremony for Magellan, Inc. Real Estate and Relocation in Brighton. Senator Robach wishes

the entire staff all the best and continued success in your new location. For more

information on Magellan Real Estate and Relocation, you can visit their website,

http://www.1magellan.com/.
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